
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 5, 2019 

 

 

 

 

Hey Rainbow Village friends! 

 

We are gearing up for another fantastic year at Rainbow Village. 

 

You are invited to join us on Sunday, September 15th for our Fall Kick Off Celebration.   

All of the children and youth will be heading over to Lakewood Park for outdoor games and ice 

cream treats.  Please gather in the Multipurpose Room at the beginning of worship  at 11am.    

 

I am very happy to announce that we have found two amazing new Rainbow Village leaders for 

the upcoming year.  Eden Polischuk and Zephram Downer, both education students at the 

University of Saskatchewan are looking forward to meeting all of you and sharing a great year 

with you. 

 

I am enclosing a registration form.  Please have your parents fill it out, sign and return it to 

church on the 15th.  

 

I am also enclosing a registration form for our PD Day Camp.  These camps are offered as an 

option for elementary school PD days.  The cost is $5 per camp and the camp runs from 9-3:30 

with the option of before and after care.  This year we will be offering camps on the following 

dates:  October 11, November 8, January 27 and March 9.  The registration form is due one 

week prior to the start of camp. 

 

If you or your parents have any questions at all, please give me a call at the church (373-1753), 

text/phone me on my cell at 291-5838 or email me at laurafouhse@shaw.ca. 

 

Your friend in Christ, 

 

 

 

Rev. Laura Fouhse 

Minister at McClure United 

 

p.s. Don’t miss our Pet Blessing Service on Sunday, September 8 at 11am.  You and your pet 

(real or stuffed) are welcome to join us for a barking good time! 

mailto:laurafouhse@shaw.ca

